

School

Green

Luckington Primary

The

Luckington Wilts. SN14 6NU

Headteacher: David Cook

e-mail: admin@luckington.wilts.sch.uk

Phone: 01666 840297

2020

11th March

Dear Parent,

By now you will have seen the news reports about the government's current response to COVID-19. You may have even heard contrasting information about how the government is currently responding to it.

All educational settings receive daily updates about how we should handle the situation. These updates are from the Department for Health and Public Health England, which provide the most accurate, reliable and up to date information regarding the situation.

At present, the guidelines for educational settings have not changed since my last correspondence with you. You can find this information here:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19

If the situation changes at any point, we will let you know as soon as we can.

In the meantime, we will continue to encourage the children to wash their hands more regularly than usual with soap and hot water. We are also continuing to carry out extra sanatising of key surfaces in school.

As a parent, it is important that you are up to date with the correct information. That way you can reassure your children, but also make sure that they understand the extra importance of thorough hand-washing and using tissues to catch sneezes and coughs.

We are continuing to monitor the situation closely. It is advisable to consult the above guidance if you have any questions, but failing that, please don't hesitate to ask us.

Best Wishes

Mr Cook